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It’s been an interesting beginning since we’ve been back from Spring Break. We have students 

going all over the place this Spring. 

Softball (Girls 2-0 in district as of last Tuesday), Baseball (0-1 in district as of Tuesday), Track, 

Golf and tennis seasons are all in full swing now. 

New advisory have been created to allow extra time to work with our students on the EOC and 

TAKS information.  

The District OAP contest was this past week and the kids did a great job. The contest was held 

in Stanton on the 20th and 21st. 

The District UIL Academic meet will be held in Denver City on March 28th. 

Cheerleader tryouts are around the corner with practice beginning on the 19th and selections 

being made by the judges (70%), Teachers (20%), and students (10%).  We held a meeting with 

all participants and parents on the 18th. 

Campus Improvement Meeting will be held on the 27th at 4pm in the Library. 

All teachers and instructional aides received their IPADs on the 8th with some training to be held 

on the 29th. 

I am continuing to hold teacher meetings discussing the core improvement standards during 

their planning periods and visiting about instructional round expectations. We also currently 

have staff from the ESC 14 coming in to assist us with student engagement and using our 

instructional time better. 

Upcoming Events to be aware of: 

 March 29th: Make up Day for bad weather, early out  

 April 1st-April 5th: STAAR Testing  ELA 

 April 4th : Colorado City Track Meet 

 


